
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 
week.  

 

In Literacy, students will be learning about Greek and Roman myths and legends. 
We will begin by focusing on Theseus and the Minotaur. We will have listened to 

the story, retold the story and written a recount as part of Big Writing. 

 

In Numeracy, students will be revising their understanding of place value, before 

moving onto dividing and multiplying by 10 and 100. We will also be revisiting 
worded problems. 

 

In Science, students will be starting their new topic ‘forces’. We start by looking at 
push and pull forces before attempting to measure forces using Newton Meters. 

 

In IPC, students will be exploring their new topic called ‘Gateways to the World’, 
which is focused on airports. Children have taken part in the entry point where 

they visited NAISAK airport in school and had to navigate the airport systems. They 

checked their bags in, passed through security and had to find their gate. Check 

Facebook for photos! 
 

In Art, students will be using sketching skills to draw a realistic representation of 

their hand. They will be focusing on observation skills. 
 

In ICT, students will continue their topic all around presenting sport reports. They 

will start by watching sporting highlights and trying to identify what information is 
shared with viewers by focusing on what is said, written and shown.   

 

For PSHE, students will be thinking about resilience and what it means to keep 

going and not give up if things are hard. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  The week ahead in Year 3            (7 -11 January 2018) 



Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Home learning will be collected on Tuesdays each week. Home learning 
will always go out on Thursdays.  

 Please support your child by sticking or stapling their home learning into 

their books. This will help them stay organised and ensure that it can be 

marked by their teachers.  

 If you are not receiving the Home Learning Menu each and every week, 

please notify Reception, who can update our email records. 

 Please remember that learning starts at 7:10. Reading and phonics starts 

the day so any late arrivals miss valuable learning time. Please ensure 
students arrive promptly at 7:00. 

 We hope that you had a restful and enjoyable break. Happy New Year! 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Year 3 Team 
 


